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Attendance Awards for 1W and 4W


Congratulations to the two classes who won the attendance award for last 
week. 4W had 100% attendance and 1W 99% attendance. Let’s see if they can 
keep their winning streak next week! 


Netball team storm ahead


This week, our Netball team played two fantastic matches 
at Enfield County. They have really worked hard to make 
sure they all play as a team and this paid off. 


Even though a couple of the girls took a fall, they carried 
on and won both matches 7-1 and 7-3. Excellent results 
and a big thank you to Mrs Kirby and Miss Chick for 
coaching them.


 
Parent Survey


Every year, we send a survey out to parents, which helps the school to 
continue to improve the outcomes for all our pupils. We encourage all 
parents to complete the survey. Results are then collated and shared 
with the wider community. The last day to complete the survey is Friday 
17th March. Please click on the link to access the survey. Thank you. 


https://forms.office.com/e/EKnmvBfXfC

 

Maintenance Fund


Parents have received a reminder letter from our Chair of Governors, asking for a contribution to 
the annual Maintenance Fund. This money is collected on an annual basis by the school and is 
held and managed by the Board of Governors. It is used to pay for the school insurance which 
helps maintain and improve the school buildings. This maintenance fund is totally independent of 
the PTA funds and the School Budget. Please log on to ParentPay where you can pay the £35 in 
one go or instalments. So far, 54% of families have paid. Thank you for your support. 


Helping others whilst having fun


A few weeks ago, we took part in Number Day to help 
raise money for the NPSCC. The School Council 
planned a day of exciting activities, including a 
number hunt in the playground, with questions to 
solve. Thank you to the children, parents and carers, 
who donated 1p and 2p coins. We raised £255.72 for 
the charity. 


We also had a Crazy Hair Day, organised by the PTA. 
Some amazing styles were seen and the children and 
staff all joined in. The total raised was £290. Thank 
you all so much!


 
pta@standrewspta.co.uk 

 

Thanks fabulous 
crazy hair kids!  

£290 
raised! 

 

Our school took part in Number Day 
on Friday 3rd February 2023 

 
We collected 1p and 2p coins to 

donate to NSPCC. 
TOTAL RAISED: 

£255.72 
Congratulations everyone! 
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World Book Day 2023


*More photos to follow in the next newsletter.


DIARY DATES


Friday 24th March	 	 PTA SCHOOL DISCOS more info to follow


Thursday 30th March	 5W lead the Easter Service at St. Andrew’s Church 10 a.m.
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